
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Summerleaze Client Meeting 
 

The Future of Antibiotics and their Responsible Use 
 

a discussion with 

Professor David Barrett from Bristol University 

 
 
 

at The Meeting Room 
Coombefield Veterinary Hospital 

Coombe Lane, Axminster EX13 5AX 
 

on 

Tuesday 6th February 2018 
7.30pm start 

 
Hot Food will be provided 

 
To reserve a place/s, please contact 01297 304007 
or email summerleaze@summerleaze-vets.co.uk 
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